
Market Announcement 
26 August 2019

 

26 August 2019 Market Announcement  1/1 
ASX Limited ASX Customer Service Centre 131 279  |  asx.com.au     
 

Mali Lithium Limited (ASX: MLL) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of Mali Lithium Limited (‘MLL’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of MLL, pending it 
releasing an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the 
earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Wednesday, 28 August 2019 or when the announcement is 
released to the market. 

Issued by 

Jessica Coupe 
Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
 



 

26 August 2019 

 

Chris Hesford  

Geologist, Listings Compliance (Perth) 

Australian Securities Exchange  

Exchange Plaza 

2 The Esplanade  

PERTH WA 6000 

 

Sent via email: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au 

 

 

Dear Mr Hesford, 

 

Trading Halt 

 

Mali Lithium Limited (“Mali Lithium”) requests a Trading Halt of its securities from the Australian Securities 

Exchange (“ASX”) on the following basis. 

 

1. Mali Lithium seeks the Trading Halt pending an announcement of the award of the Exploitation Permit for 

its Goulamina Lithium Project located in Mali, West Africa.  

 

2. The Company requests a Trading Halt be in place for up to two trading days.  

 

3. The Company expects the Trading Halt will end when the Company releases details of the information 

referred to in item 1.  

 

4. The Company is not aware of any reason why the Trading Halt should not be granted.  

 

5. There is no other information necessary to inform the market about the Trading Halt and the ASX has not 

asked for any other information.  

 

 The securities requested to be placed in a Trading Halt are MLL. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

Eric Hughes  
Company Secretary/Chief Financial Officer 
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